
September Newsletter

The school day begins at 9.20am each morning and 
children may be dropped at the school from 9.10 
onwards. Children are not supervised before this 
time.  I would like to encourage all families to 

arrive on time in the mornings.

Welcome back to school everyone! A special ‘Céad Míle
Fáilte’ to our Junior Infants class and their families.

We will be sending out a monthly newsletter to all families 
so that you can be kept upto date on what is going on in 

Scoil Eoin Baiste throughout the year.

The school day begins at 9.20am 
each morning and children may 
be dropped at the school from 

9.10 onwards,

For safety reasons please only cross the road at the 
crossing. 

Local residents have been in touch to highlight how 
dangerous it is at school times, so please be cautious 

at all times.

A pre-fab is being installed on the school 
grounds next Tuesday for the special class.  
We really welcome the arrival of the pre-fab 
not only so the children and staff in the 
special class will be able to avail of excellent 
facilities but we will be able to have our hall 
back to normal use again.



School Mass
We would like to invite you all to celebrate 
the start of a new school year at our school 

mass on Friday 30th September at 10am.

Please keep us up to date on your 
child’s medical issues.

Attached to this email is a google form 
to be completed. If your child has a 

medical condition please complete it.
.

We ask parents/guardians to recap on the 
school’s Code of Behaviour every year in 
September to ensure that children and 
parents are familiar with it. The Code of 
Behaviour will be emailed to all parents 

within the next week.
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MEDICAL INFORMATION

COVID
Covid appears to have eased a 

little at the moment however we 
are continuing to promote good 
hygiene practices and standards.



ABSENCES
If your child is absent for any reason, please

send a written explanation to the school 
explaining their absence.  This can be done via 

email to carrigartns@gmail.com,
in a written note or in your child’s school diary 

(senior classes). 
Under the Education Act 2000 the school is 

Obliged to report any child that has missed 20 
days or more to the Education Welfare Officer.

.

PE DAYS
Children must wear their PE 

uniform on a Thursday & Friday.
Full school uniform should be 

worn on the other days.

MEDICAL INFORMATION

Personal Pupil Insurance

If you need to speak to your child’s 
teacher at any time contact the school 
office to arrange a meeting or phone 

call.

If you would like to purchase 
Pupil Personal Accident 
insurance for this school year 
please contact the school 
office.
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School lunches- If you are sending lunch with your 
child to school please ensure they are healthy lunches, 
no crisps or treats are permitted. A small treat may be 
brought in on a Friday. Please remember we are a nut 
free school and have children in school with severe nut 
allergies.

Important Dates for your diaries: 
September 30th School mass at 10am
October 17th School Photographer
October 20th Provisional date for                                 
Parent teacher meetings 

PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE label 
your child’s belongings 

especially their jumpers.

The Parents Association will be holding an AGM in 
October more information will follow closer to the 

time.

Parents’ Association  
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